Talcott Engineering
DESIGN, PLLC.

1 GARDNERTOWN ~ NEWBURGH, NY 12550
(845)-569-8400 * (fax) (845)-569-4583
talcottdesign12@gmail.com

December 23, 2013
John Ewasutyn, Chairman
Town of Newburgh
~ Planning Board
308 Gardnertown Road _
Newburgh, NY 12550 _ TOWN OF NEWBURGH
' Re: Domingues e SUAHING BOARD
Hickory Hill Road Subdivision
- SBL: 47-1-64.22
Town Project # 2011-17
Boar D’BASR N ESS
Dear Chairman and Members of the Board, \ \ \ (D \ 20 [q

At this time we are requesting two(2) 90 day extensions for the above referenced
project, which was given conditional final approval on June 06, 2013. Mr. Carlos
Domingues is awaiting the closing on another parcel for the required recreation fees for
this subdivision. Said closing is expected sometime in March.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at the
above number.

Very truly yours,

Charles T Brown PE
Talcott Engineering Design
President

pc: Carlos Domingues



